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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  September 27, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:  Table Changes Internal Integrations Testing, Monday, October 3, 2022 - 
Friday, October 14, 2022 
 

 
GeorgiaFIRST Financials will incorporate table changes that will need to be tested by 
the institutions for internal integrations.  To test these changes, ITS will host User 
Acceptance Testing (UAT) October 3, 2022 - October 14, 2022, to gather feedback from 
institutions and provide training on the following updated table changes:  

Table Name Change 

PS_PO_LINE New column: GNV_ORDER_LINE_NBR 

PS_PO_LINE_SHIP 

 

New columns: GNV_ORDER_LINE_NBR and 

GNV_SCHED_NBR 

PS_PROJECT New column: PC_DTTMSTAMP_KIB 

PS_RECV_LN_SHIP New column: GNV_PRFORM_DTL_NBR 

 
To launch testing, users will need to sign on here to access the FTEST2 environment. 
For issues or assistance with UAT, please file a ticket with the ITS Helpdesk 
at helpdesk@usg.edu. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 

Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.usg.edu%2Fgafirst-fin%2F&data=05%7C01%7Canna.reid%40usg.edu%7C14e41a7e80c345f4f7aa08daa07839e5%7C4711f877fb3a4f11aaab3c496800c23d%7C0%7C0%7C637998735511539796%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1RBRclLAGbgghj3mIrNX1m0lf%2FxYUlB9QCMw1oM%2FDlc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
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